
 

 
 
 

FOR HIS GLORY.
Sharing Christ in Russia and Abkhazia. July 2019

Prayer 
Requests 

• Please pray for the 
Ukrainian orphans as 
they hear about God’s 
love for them that their 
hearts will be opened. 

• Smooth repairs for the 
Navajo plane engine. 

Praises 
• Local VBS kids raised 

$907.41 for Ryazan’s 
tractor! 

• Mahotkin’s safely 
moved to Chaplygin. 

• Safety during the 
engine problem.

Would you partner with us?

July Mission Update

 Thank you for supporting our current projects! Because of you, we have been 
able to provide the funds to feed the Ukrainian orphans going to Abkhazia for a Bible 
camp! There they will hear the Gospel message and be taught and discipled by the local 
pastor and church. Please pray for them during this time that their hearts will be opened 
to hearing the love and hope of Jesus. 

Thank you for supporting  

Current SOAR needs 
1) Funds for the Navajo plane engine to continue ministry in Alaska.  
2) Two staff couples, the Kampens and the Thompsons, are raising support to be 

able to start and continue their work with SOAR. Please prayerfully consider 
supporting these two amazing couples as they follow God’s leading with SOAR.

Contact us: 
1-888-388-7627

New Address:


140 Bidarka St. #1714 

Kenai, AK 99611


www.soarinternational.org

Thank You  
for your prayers 

and support!

 June was a busy month for SOAR! It was exciting to see God provide some of 
the needed funds for the Transition Home’s Tractor need in Ryazan, Russia through our 
local church’s VBS program. The kids raised $907.41! What a blessing they were to 
raise this money to help other children! 
 While SOAR’s Navajo aircraft was 
flying for the Bible camps here in Alaska, 
the left propellor governor failed causing 
the left engine to overspeed shortly after 
take-off. Thankfully, the plane managed to 
turn around and land safely. Praise God 
for His protection during this incident! 
Unfortunately, according to the 
manufacturer, this requires a complete 
tear down and inspection of the left 
engine.  
 Please pray for the upcoming Bible camps in both Ryazan & St. Petersburg in 
July, as well as the ongoing building projects in Abkhazia. Thank you for your support 
as we continue to serve together in furthering the Gospel in Russia and Abkhazia. 
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